
 

 

SET 2022/26 

 

November 22, 2022 

 

To: President, 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

 

Subject:  Newly signed projects in August-October 2022 

 

TEAM Consulting Engineering and Management Public Company Limited  

( “ the Company” )  would like to report newly signed projects in August- October 2022 as 

follows; 

1. Construction supervision for Den Chai-Chiang Rai-Chiang Khong Railway Project by 

the Company  

Client:  State Railway of Thailand 

2. Project Management Consultant for the Aerial Cable Replacement to Underground 

Cable Systems-Arun Amarin Road, Bangkok by the Company and ATT Consultants 

Company Limited (ATT; a subsidiary of the Company) 

Client:  Metropolitan Electricity Authority 

3. Project Management Consultant for the Aerial Cable Replacement to Underground 

Cable Systems of the MRT Purple Line Extension (Bangkok- Nonthaburi Road and 

Tiwanon Road) by the Company and ATT  

Client:  Metropolitan Electricity Authority 

4. Consulting Services on the Establishment of Affiliated Company for Related Businesses 

of the Metropolitan Waterworks Authority by the Company  

Client:  Metropolitan Waterworks Authority 

5. Detailed Design for the Medical Hub of Somdech Phra Nangchao Sirikit Hospital by the 

Company and TEAM SQ Company Limited (a subsidiary of the Company) 

Client:  Naval Medical Department, Royal Thai Navy 

6. Instrumentation for Lam Takong Dam, Nakhon Ratchasima Province by Geotechnical 

& Foundation Engineering Company Limited (GFE; a subsidiary of the Company) 

      Client:  Royal Irrigation Department 

 

 

 

 



 

 

7. Instrumentation for Huai Ta Chu Dam, Sisaket Province by GFE  

       Client:  Royal Irrigation Department 

8. Instrumentation for Moon Bon Dam, Nakhon Ratchasima Province by GFE  

      Client:  Royal Irrigation Department 

9. Instrumentation for Lam Nang Rong Dam, Buriram Province by GFE 

      Client:  Royal Irrigation Department 

 

The total value of the above projects excluding VAT is approximately 472 Million Baht. 
 

 

The acquisition of these projects is an ordinary business transaction and in accordance with 

the general commercial conditions which the company has approved.  

 

Please be informed accordingly. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

(Mr. Aphichat Sramoon) 
Chief Executive Officer 

TEAM Consulting Engineering and Management Public Company Limited 

 

 

 


